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20,000 s.f. Spec Building Proposed 
Sparked by a growing interest for smaller, industrial buildings in 
the Central Ohio market, 
the Port Authority is 
entering the final stages of 
approval to move forward 
with a 20,000 sq. ft. spec 
building that would be 
built and become available in 2015.  The Aerospace Center campus 
has seen three spec buildings in three years built starting with the 
Horton Building which opened in 2011 and two Southgate 
Corporation buildings in 2013 and 2014. 

GO TO:   Available Sites and Buildings 

Follow On Twitter @OhioPort 
The Port Authority Twitter feed is more than just another new 
media tool.  When the Port Authority tweets out a message, the 
tweet goes instantly to the website HNLCPA.com as well as to six 
on-site Message Centers on the Aerospace Center campus.  Follow 
@OhioPort. 

GO TO:   Twitter.com/OhioPort  

Project Prepare Boosts Manufacturing 
Manufacturing has never not been an important part of the Licking 
County economy for more than 150 years.  A modern reminder 
comes from Workenomics and the Licking County Chamber of 
Commerce as part of a grassroots effort to boost manufacturing 
careers in Licking County. 

GO TO:   Project Prepare Video 

 


